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October 2021 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

Trust Operations Manager 

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in joining the Newbury Academy Trust.   Enclosed 

is a range of information to help you with your application.  Our prospectuses are 

available through the Trust website: www.newburyacademytrust.org.   

 

Trinity School is the lead school in the Newbury Academy Trust; Fir Tree Primary School 

and Speenhamland Primary School are part of our Trust.  We provide an exciting and 

innovative curriculum for pupils and students, as well as many exciting enrichment 

opportunities.  We are committed to CPD and life-long learning, providing many 

opportunities and benefits for staff development across the Trust, in research and in 

our growing training teachers’ programme.   

 

We are seeking colleagues who are committed and focussed on being part of a 

team that is dedicated to ensuring all our young people leave with excellent exam 

results and the skills they need for the modern world.  In return we offer a dynamic 

environment with excellent support from an ambitious senior staff.   

  

If you have enthusiasm and energy and want to be part of our high performance 

culture working to ensure: 

 

 Our whole community enjoy the very best facilities and experiences; 

 Aspirations are raised for our young people; 

 Our pupils and students are happy, supported and motivated 

 

then I would be pleased to receive your application.  Together with your completed 

application form I would also request an accompanying letter of no more than two 

sides of A4 outlining your previous experience and how you will fulfil the role.   Within 

this letter please detail examples of your successes, especially how you have had a 

positive impact in your previous roles. 

 

I look forward to receiving your application. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Dr Charlotte Wilson 

Executive Headteacher 

 

http://www.newburyacademytrust.org/

